SPECIAL MEETING


September 10, 2013





The Board of City Commissioners of the City of Herington, Kansas, met in special session on Tuesday, September 10, 2013 at 9:30 a.m. at City Hall for the purpose of considering a resolution authorizing the sale, possession, and consumption of alcoholic liquor at Tripp Field.  Those present were Commissioner Beth Wade, Commissioner D.J. Neuberger, Commissioner Chuck Miller, Deputy City Clerk Brenda Wildman, Curtis McBride, and Stephanie Berry.  Mayor Robbin Bell and Commissioner Fred Olsen were absent.





Beth called the meeting to order and the following Resolution was considered:





RESOLUTION NO. 840





A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE SALE, POSSESSION, AND CONSUMPTION OF ALCOHOLIC LIQUOR UPON CERTAIN PUBLIC PROPERTY WITHIN THE CITY OF HERINGTON, KANSAS.


	Be It Resolved by the Governing Body of the City of Herington, Kansas that:


	Section 1.  Pursuant to Section 5-111 of the Code of the City of Herington, Kansas, the sale, possession, and consumption of alcoholic liquor shall be permitted on the following described real property:


Tripp Field (Fenced in Area)


Commencing on September 20, 2013 at 8:00 p.m. and ending at 1:00 a.m.; Commencing on September 21, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. and ending at 1:00 a.m.





A motion was made by Commissioner Wade, seconded by Commissioner Miller, to adopt Resolution No. 840.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”





A motion was made by Commissioner Wade, seconded by Commissioner Neuberger, to adjourn the special meeting.  Motion carried, all voting, “Aye.”








											         City Clerk


